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Partner	Dana	B.	Rosenfeld	was	quoted	in	the	Compliance	Week	article,	“Two	Opening	Moves	on	Data
Privacy	Regulation.”	The	article	discussed	the	two	reports	issued	recently	from	the	Federal	Trade
Commission	and	the	Commerce	Department,	outlining	their	latest	thoughts	on	consumer	privacy,
giving	Corporate	America	a	framework	for	acceptable	practices	around	data	collection	and	hints	of
where	enforcement	policy	might	go	in	the	future.

“This	is	their	view	of	what	works	and	what	doesn’t,”	said	Ms.	Rosenfeld.	The	FTC	report	faults
industry	efforts	to	regulate	itself,	saying	such	an	approach	“has	failed	to	provide	adequate	and
meaningful	protection.”


